
 
 

The General Surgery Residency Program  
 

of the University of Pittsburgh Department of Surgery and the 
UPMC Medical Education Program 

invites prospective applicants to join us for a Virtual Open House with 
program leadership and residents on one of the dates below. 

 
We will provide an overview of the General Surgery Residency based at 
UPMC Presbyterian Shadyside during the first hour. In the second hour, 

we will have live interactive sessions with the program director and 
residents to discuss the clinical experience, academic opportunities, life 

in Pittsburgh, and other aspects of the training program. 
 

Tuesday September 15, 2020 7pm – 9pm ET 
 

Saturday September 19, 2020, 11am – 1pm ET 
  

Tuesday September 22, 2020, 7pm – 9pm ET 
 

For more information and meeting links, please visit the residency website at 
http://www.surgery.pitt.edu/education/core-residency-

programs/general-surgery 
 
 

             


